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                           MAY EVENTS   
 
 
May 17                  LAST DAY for Tues./Thurs. Class 
                                AND School Wide Field Trip to 
                                Indian Riffle Park 
 
May 18                  GRADUATION DAY for our 
                                Mon/Wed/ Fri Classes 
                                (Last Day) 
                                         
      
                    SUMMER BIRTHDAYS 

 
Any child who has a summer birthday and would 
like to celebrate it with us may do so during April 
and May. Please sign up on the snack calendar or 
see your child’s teachers.  Thanks! 
 
 
                      UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Thursday, May 17, will be the last day for our 
Tuesday/Thursday class. 
We will also have a school wide FIELD TRIP to 
Indian Riffle Park on that day. Information will 
be sent home in mid-April. 
Graduation Day for M/W/F classes will be 
held on Friday, May 18. Information regarding 
Graduation will be sent home at a later date. 
 
                 
 
 

IMPORTANT PAYMENT INFORMATION!! 
 
Mrs. Smith will need ALL May payments and 
any over-due preschool payments paid by  
WEDNESDAY, MAY 10th.   PLEASE be sure your 
payment is in by this date.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to see Katie (Mrs. Smith) in the preschool 
office or call 296-3376. 
 
                                     Thanks, 
                                 Katie M. Smith 
                             Preschool Director 

 
Dear Parents:                                                                                                                                                                                     
 
YAY!!  It’s Spring at last!!  We look forward 
to warmer days ahead!! Our unit this month  
will be Spring! 
Our letters this month will be V, W, X, Y, and Z. 
The tax payer ID # for TotLot is #31-6000617. 
  
As we wind up our 2017-2018 school year, all 
of us at TotLot would like to thank all the  
parents and grandparents for the great snacks  
and treats and for all you to do to make sure 
the children get to preschool every time! 
We appreciate all you do!!!    
 
 

PAST STATE INSPECTION REPORTS 
Inspection reports are available for viewing 
on our Parent Board. They are located in the 
hallway next to my office in a folder marked 
“Past Inspection Reports.” Reports for the 
past 2 years are included. You may view these 
at any time. 
 
  

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
April 2 and 3         Show and Tell 
April 9 and 10    Purple Days  (wear or 
                                bring something PURPLE) 
April 16 and 17    Class Pictures!! 
 
 


